
Page:  1/1

Publication No.OMSH15-004

An issue date:  February 26, 2015

ROHM Co., Ltd.

Discrete, the module production headquarters

Optical module Manufacturing Department QC section 

QC person in charge: Akio Tsuji

Perpresentative:Takahiro Nishiyama

Dear Sir,  On behalf of Rohm corporation, we would like to take the opportunity to thank you for trusting and  doing business with us.

And inform you that we have some change about our packing specifications.

The following are the details, please check it out and reply us with the agreement form below

Target model: Date change:

RPI-0352E Effective Immediately

RPI-0352EV (use the agreement form below)

The RPI-0226 series

The reel fall cause the poor lead bend

So we chang the package as following 

There is NO CHANGE to product itself.Others

Aluminum package we used to use don't have much space at the bottom of the product. When it 

fall down, lead part of the product could be easily bended because of the shock.

We would like to vacuumed the package so it could be more space to protect the product from 

damage.

Matter about the changing of packing specifications 

Changes

Reason

Subject

Before:  Aluminum package After: Vacuumed  aluminum package


